
Meet & Greet
Hello INSPIRE family! The INSPIRE staff wants to thank every family that came to our Meet & Greet.
We had over 50 attendees. Families got to enjoy ice cream along with healthy snacks, games and
giveaways. We hope this event brought more incite on what our program offers, and strengthened the
bond we have with our clients. Stay tuned for more events like this in the future!
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Contact us 

Wish Her Luck!
Our Program Coordinator, Khaliah, had her last day with us June 16th.
She was an amazing teammate and a great addition to the INSPIRE
program. She will be missed by all and we wish her the best on her
professional journey!  Starting from July 2nd, clients can schedule
appoints with our program manager, Angel. Contact Angel via email at
programmanager@lutheranfamily.org or 317-527-6719.
July Birthdays
If your child has a birthday in July reach out to us! The INSPIRE Program
has several gift options to chose from for your child's birthday.
Summer Camp Reminder
The Inspiring Indianapolis Youth Summer Camp from July 10th-July 14th
is just around the corner. This is a gentle reminder to all families signed
up to preparing for the upcoming event. For more information contact us  
via email at youthcoordinator@lutheranfamily.org or at 463-203-8440.
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